From:

Warren, Michael <Michael. Warren@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 9:54 AM

To: Aleta A. Brown

Cc: Krista Anderson; Warren, Michael

Subject: RE: BMPs for Shell Herring Draw 1-33 Location

Krista, Aleta,
| have reviewed the Herring Draw 1-33 well site and have the following recommendations for BMPs.
The site is located in elk winter range and mule deer critical winter range.

Wildlife concern — Mapped elk winter range, mule deer critical winter range
CDOW recommendations and concerns

1)
2)
3)
4)
5)
6)

7)

Shell will make a good faith effort to finish drilling at this location outside of the period between December 1
and April 15.

Shell agrees that if future reentry to this will site, if applicable, will occur outside of the period between
December 1 and April 15.

Interim and final reclamation will match existing vegetation.

Avoid aggressive non-native grasses and shrubs in mule deer and elk habitat restoration.

Shell will include a weed management plan and implement the plan as part of reclamation.

Conduct post-development well site visitations between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. and
reduce well site visitations between December 1 and April 15 in mule deer and elk winter range.
Gate single-purpose roads and restrict general public access to reduce traffic disruptions to wildlife - consistent
with the surface owner’s goals .

Since | did not attend the on-site | am not sure what the access route will be. If possible please use any existing 2 track
or other existing road or semi road to minimize vegetation disturbance, soil disturbance and potential access to the
property.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like clarifications.

Michael Warren

Land Use Specialist
Colorado Parks & Wildlife
711 Independent Ave.
Grand Junction, CO 81505
(W) 970-255-6180

(F) 970-255-6111

From: Aleta A. Brown [mailto:abrown@norwestcorp.com]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 10:06 AM

To: Warren, Michael

Cc: Krista Anderson

Subject: BMPs for Shell Herring Draw 1-33 Location



Michael, Shell plans on submitting a Form 2a for the Herring Draw 1-33 location. This site is not included in your field
notes from your site visit on June, 21. | believe this site was visited on June 22. We would appreciate it if you could
review this location and provide a list of BMPs to include with the Form 2a application. Let me know if you have any
questions.

Thanks!

Aleta

Well Name latitude longitude TR SEC LOC
Herring Draw 1-33 | 40.3469845 -107.5057195 | 5N9OW 33 NWNW

Aleta A Brown
Environmental Specialist
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